
       
   

 
CHRISTMAS LUNCH 2021 

 
 

Our catering staff will be serving Christmas Lunch on Thursday 16 December 2021. The 
cost will be £3.10. Pupils in P1 – P4 are still entitled to a free lunch on this day. All 
children, free meals or paying, who would like to have Christmas Lunch, should 
return the form attached to this letter indicating their choice of menu to enable our 
Catering Manager to order all necessary food quantities on time.  
 
Please return the completed form to the school by Friday 3 December 2021 at the 
latest. 
 
Please note that ONLY the food listed below will be served on Thursday 16 
December – there will be no alternatives available. If your child is in P5 – P7, and is 
not entitled to a free lunch, you can add money to their online account right up 
until Tuesday 14  December.  
 
Pupils may wear their Christmas jumper with their uniform on this day, if they 
wish. 
 
 

Stepps Primary School 
Christmas Lunch 2021 

Order Form 
 
Child’s Name:_______________________  Class: Primary ____ 
 
 
Main Course. (Please tick one) 
 
Roast Turkey with stuffing and chipolata. 
 
 
Traditional Homemade Steak Pie. 
 
 
Vegetarian Option (Vegetable Loaf). 
 
 
All options will be served with a selection of seasonal vegetables and potatoes. 
 
Dessert 
 
Ice Cream  
 
or Strawberry Trifle. 
 
 
(Price includes a drink and a Christmas treat) 
 
 
Signed:_______________________________________    (Parent/Carer) 

 

 

 

 

 


